
April 13, 20L5

Dear Superintendent,

I am writing to inform the school that I will be resigning when my current contract expires. My

wife and I will be moving to China in August to be missionaries.

I have thoroughly enjoyed teaching 4th grade here. The students, teachers, and administration

have all been wonderful and I have learned so much in these short months that I have been here. I will

take and use what I have learned here in my future teaching career.

Thank you for the opportunity to work here, Hopefully if I am ever back around East Texas I will

have the opportunity to work here again.

Sincerely,

4k
Cody Walker
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